

## **Board of Directors**

Dick Benoit Texas Master Naturalist

Jaime González Katy Prairie Conservancy

Greg Green
Ducks Unlimited

Flo Hannah Houston Audubon Society

Pat Merkord Native Prairies Assoc. of TX

Sonia Najera The Nature Conservancy

Marc Pastorek Meadowmakers, Inc.

Cecila Richmond, Louisiana Native Plant Initiative at McNeese State University

Doug Simons Texas Master Naturalist

Matt Singer
Galveston Bay Foundation

Fred Smeins, Ph.D. Texas A&M University

## **Advisory Board**

John Jacob, Ph.D. Texas Sea Grant

Jim Willis
Wildlife Habitat Federation

October 18, 2013

Dear Educator,

The Coastal Prairie Partnership (Houston, TX) is pleased to offer a grant opportunity of \$250.00 to a school/teacher interested in pursuing pollinator education on their campus in the following school districts and/or parish school boards: Louisiana: Vermillion Parish School Board, Lafayette Parish School Board and Texas: Houston ISD, Cy-fair ISD, Katy ISD, Waller ISD, Clear Creek ISD, Pasadena ISD. This award will be granted during the fall semester.

All interested applicants should provide a short (1-2 page) proposal which delineates how this grant will further their educational goals in regards to pollinators and how this work will heighten awareness about pollination/pollinators in their area. This grant may be used for either signage about pollinators or pollinator plants or may be used to purchase pollinator-friendly plants. This grant may also be used to augment an already existing project or help create a new pollinator resource. Lastly, please feel free to include pictures with your proposal.

All proposals are due on December 1, 2013 and can be sent electronically to <a href="mailto:prairiepartner@gmail.com">prairiepartner@gmail.com</a>. An award decision will be made no later than December 10, 2013.

Please contact us at any time if we may be of service to you, and visit us at <a href="https://www.prairiepartner.org">www.prairiepartner.org</a> to enjoy the sights and sounds - and the latest news - of the coastal prairie.

Sincerely,

Jaime González President, Coastal Prairie Partnership